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Old Route 57 (Oswego Road) Paving Improvements Set to Begin 
 

The Onondaga County Department of Transportation will rehabilitate Old Route 57 (Oswego Road) (CR 91) in the 

Town of Clay.  The work involves improvements to 1.4 miles of Old Route 57 (Oswego Road) between Blackberry 

Road and Pine Hollow Drive.  The pavement resurfacing work includes milling, overlaying with hot mix asphalt 

pavement, and limited full-depth reconstruction where necessary. Also included in the project will be updated 

pavement markings, signage, & guide rail, removal of the concrete medians, signal & pedestrian improvements at 

the Blackberry Road/Old Route 57, Wetzel Road/Old Route 57, & Pine Hollow Drive/Old Route 57 intersections, 

replacement of an existing cross culvert (located approximately 230 feet south of Gettman Rd/Orion Path), and 

miscellaneous drainage structure repairs.  

 

The contractor will begin mobilizing its workforce and establishing a work zone the week of August 5th. The 

highway will be open to traffic for the duration of the project, however single lane closures and an on-site detour 

(for the culvert replacement only) will be required in order to complete the work.  During construction activities, 

the speed limit through the project limits will be reduced to 35 mph.  Occasional delays may be experienced during 

this construction project.  

 

It is anticipated that all work associated with this project will be completed by the end of construction season.  

 

As with any highway construction, we respectfully ask the traveling public to please reduce your speed within the 

work zone, use caution and be mindful of roadside workers and construction vehicles.  

 


